


Letter from the Young Ladies of the Family to Mr. Green
December 2nd 1864

[John P. Green Mss. – L.]

The young ladies of the family will be happy to see Mr. Green at some Charades
and Tableaux this evening at half past seven o’clock this evening.

Friday Dec[ember] 2nd 1864
No. 1 Fifth Ave.





1864 Invitation to Charades
Dec[ember] 2.
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